LIVERPOOL DISABLED SUPPORTERS ASSSOCIATION
COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

FRIDAY 18th MARCH 2016
1.00PM
COMMITTEE ATTENDING
· Samantha Brookes, Ste Cuddy, Steve Evans, Keith Graham, Julie Harris (H.R. & Communications Officer), David Higham, Tommy Hutchinson, Debbie Joynson (Ticket Office), Ian Littlewood & David Smith.  
APOLOGIES
Jeanette Evans
MATTERS ARISING FROM LAST MEETING
· Nothing to report. 
TICKETING UPDATE
· Nothing on sale at this time.

· Migration of existing wheelchair season ticket holders is underway, with letters going out offering them alternative seating in the new stand if so wished. The Ticket Office will be following up these letters, with telephone calls to assist anyone who has no internet access, or are not confident in viewing the new seating on the website link contained in the letter.

EIA UPDATE
· The EIA was in attendance, but had nothing to report.
MEMBERSHIP

· We now have 200 members to date. 

SOCIAL UPDATE
· The Social Secretary informed us that the act for the next dinner has been booked.

· Other matters for this event were discussed.

· Player of the Year Dinner applications and voting slips will be sent out on 31 March to 4 April, with the returns to be received no later than 25 April. Tickets for the Dinner will be posted out on 2 May.
SOCIAL SITE/PODCAST
· No further update at this moment.
DEVELOPMENT & COMMUNICATIONS
· The D & C Officer’s proposed some plans and advised of work that had been undertaken, this is briefly outlined below.

a. Collating a list of other DSA contacts in all sports.

b. In contact with Sale Sharks in regard their LPF inspection.

c. Assessing of two tier membership.

d. New business cards
· A Ladies Tea Afternoon was discussed at length, and a date will be announced shortly.

AOB
· Flowers are to be bought and presented at the Hillsborough Memorial.
· Following the stadium meeting referred to in the previous minutes, the Chairman informed us of the numbers of seating that will be available once the new stand is completed, and although some of the numbers mentioned are in dispute, we are confident that 10 new wheelchair spaces will be allocated in the Kop, and a further 7 in the Anfield Road, giving a total of 82 new wheelchair places overall, giving us a total of 192 spaces on completion of phase 1.
DATE OF NEXT MEETING
Friday 1st April 2016. The relevant lounge has been booked.
If any members have any queries or comments about these minutes, please feel free to contact us by E-mailing LDSA@liverpoolfc.com or by contacting us on our LDSA telephone number 07592 839 9310750718926307507189263. All calls will be either answered or your message recorded. The membership secretary will attempt to respond to all calls as soon as possible.

